
District of Antananarivo
Brother Superior has appointed Br. Julien Ratsimbazafy as the new Visitor for the
District of Antananarivo. The term of office will be four years: from July 1, 2021 to
June 30, 2025.

Brother  Julien  took the  habit  in  2001,  made his  first  vows in  2003 and his
perpetual vows in 2008.

Good work, Brother Julien!

*The District of Antananarivo has 14 communities, 65 young Brothers (most of
them in the age group of 30-39 years and 50-59 years), 11 educational ministries
as well as 2 social centres serving 53 children. A total of 8,963 students, divided
between primary, secondary and high schools.  

In the Lasallian Institutions of this District there are 30 Brothers (in addition to 4
others not belonging to the De La Salle Institute) and 526 lay teachers (268 men
and 258 women).

For more information: www.relaf.info

*data as at 31.12.2020

https://www.lasalle.org/en/district-of-antananarivo/
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